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Alberta Transportation and  

Economic Corridors 
Highway 616 Construction 
From Highway 778 to 3 Kilometres West of Highway 780, North of Pigeon Lake 

Project Details  

The project will include approximately 8 km of milling the 
existing pavement and installation of new asphalt      
concrete pavement surface. The intersection of Highway 
616 and Range Road 10 will also be upgraded as part 
of this project.  

Construction activities are anticipated to begin during 
the first week of  May 2024 and take approximately 6 
weeks to complete, weather permitting. Work on site will 
typically take place between the hours of 7 am to 7 pm. 
No work will occur during special events or long week-
ends. Any required aggregate materials will be hauled to 
the project site from near the Town of  Drayton Valley 
using Highway 39, Highway 20 and Highway 616. 

Need more information?  

For additional information on the project please      
contact us directly:  

Matthew Bullock 
Project Manager, Ledcor 
Phone: 403-554-4276 
Email: Matthew.Bullock@ledcor.com  

Mike Jackson, P.Eng. 
Project Engineer, Morrison Hershfield 
Phone: 780-490-9376 
Email: mjackson@morrisonhershfield.com 
 

Chris Peterson, P.Eng.  
Alberta Transportation and Economic Corridors  
Phone: 403-340-7719 
Email: chris.peterson@gov.ab.ca 

Overview 
Beginning May 2024,  Alberta Transportation and     
Economic Corridors will begin construction on Highway 
616, from Highway 778 to 3 kilometres West of Highway 
780, North of Pigeon Lake.   

Traffic Impacts  
As with any construction project, travelers may       
experience speed reductions, lane closures and     
minor delays. Signage with additional information on 
construction timing will be posted on site a week    
before construction begins. No detours are            
anticipated. A traffic accommodation strategy is also 
in place to mitigate the impacts to travelers.  This   
includes additional signage, delineation, and if       
required, illumination. Please watch for all and obey 
all construction zone signage. For up to date            
information on this project, please call 5-1-1 toll free 
or visit 511.alberta.ca 


